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Catherine Colbrunn <ccolbrunn@yahoo.com> Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 1:48 PM
To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

To whom it may concern: 
I am writing to oppose the drilling and water usage in the Grape creek area. 
What a tragic idea that because it’s there we should ruin public lands and destroy ecosystems to selfishly gain minerals
that can be extracted else where. 
Try asking a private land owner the right to drill and use their water for mining purposes and you will get a resounding No
way! So since public land belong to all of us which means me, I’m giving a resounding NO to my “Portion” of the Grape
Creek riparian area and surrounding ecosystem. 

Catherine Colbrunn
Teacher and human being

Sent from my iPhone


